
ASHRIDGE NEWS 
from the Management Committee –October 2006 

 
 
 
This is just a quick newsletter to let you know about a couple of 
forthcoming events! 
 
Coffee time! 
 
On Tuesday the 17th October we will be serving tea and coffee (free!) 
in the nursery from 9-9.30am and 1-1.30pm. This is an opportunity to 
meet other parents, find out the faces of some committee members 
(they’re the ones serving the coffee!) and see the nursery in action. 
Please feel free to drop in even if it is not your usual session, we’d love 
to see you. 
 
Twilight market 
 
As mentioned in my last letter the twilight market is coming to the 
nursery!  It will be held in the nursery building from 8- 10pm on 
Wednesday 15th November and there will be stalls selling cosmetics, 
childrens books, toys, jewellery boxes and decorated mirrors among 
others.  There will also be a raffle with prizes donated by the 
stallholders. Tickets will cost £3 but this does include a free glass of 
wine or soft drink. Do come along – this is a wonderful opportunity to 
start your Christmas shopping with a great chance of finding 
“something different”. 
 
  
Kim Upex 
Chairman 
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